

To: Mayor and City Council From: Dylan Mulfinger Subject: Recycle Bins

Date: 9/5/2024

At the August 26, 2024 meeting, the city council voted to make improvements to the Public Works facility to allow for the recycling containers which are provided by the Fayette County Landfill Commission. This improvement would allow for space for all the recycling containers in town. The City Administrator had planned to move all the recycling containers to the new space.

Council member Lenz, with the support of Garrigus, requested an item on the agenda allowing the city council to vote on the location of the recycling containers.

The City Administrator continues to recommend placing all the recycling containers outside the Public Works facility. The City Administrator will comply with direction from the City Council.